
NOTICE OF 
BUDGET HEARING 

 
The Taylor County School Board will soon consider a budget for fiscal year 2015-16. A 
budget hearing to make a DECISION on the BUDGET and TAXES will be held on 

 

Tuesday, July 28, 2015, at 6:00 pm 

at 

 

The School Board Meeting Room 

Alton H. Wentworth Administrative Complex 

318 North Clark Street, Perry, Florida 32347 

 


